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Sent: 30 May 2013 13:28
To: Planning
Subject: Ref: 2013/2847/T

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Orange

Dear Sir/Madam,

Ref: 2013/2847/T

I write regarding the above planning application for the removal of a Holm oak.

I would like to register my objection to these works. I have lived the
property where the tree is situated, since 1987 and regard the tree with fondness. It is a part of
my history, as it is for all the tenants in the blocks 104 - 110 Haverstock Hill, many of whom
have been residents for even longer than I have.

Although I can obviously see there is an issue with the nearby wall, I believe there must be a
less drastic solution than complete removal of such a fine specimen.

I hope you will consider my request favourably.

Yours Sincerely,

Seiwa Cunningham

Seiwa Cunningham

Artist & Workshop Facilitator

ww.etsy.com/shop/redallover
s/iwww.facebook.com/pages/RedAllOver/173166982710063




